
Fra: Helene Franzl  

Sendt: 19. maj 2025 13:41 

Til: GRU | Grønlandsudvalget <gru@ft.dk>;  

Emne: RETURN INUIT CHILDREN! 

 

Please help Keira Kronvold’s case of returning her daughter Zammi and all other Inuit children 

forcibly removed from their parents.  

This practice is incredibly racist and appalling that this is a reality right now in a developed country 

that is part of the EU! 
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